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FROM THE FOOD BASKET: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 FOOD 

DISTRIBUTION: 

 
SUPPLIES ARE LIMITED & 

DISTRIBUTED FIRST COME-FIRST 

SERVE. PLEASE STAY IN YOUR 

VEHICLE & ARRIVE NO MORE 

THAN 30 MINUTES EARLY OUT OF 

RESPECT FOR LOCAL TRAFFIC. 

ALSO BE AWARE THAT WAIT 

TIMES MAY BE LONG AND THERE 

ARE NO BATHROOMS, WATER, 

ETC. MAHALO! 

 

 

COOPER CENTER     

WEDNESDAY, JULY 22 @ 

10AM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gov. David Ige announced the delay of pre-travel testing program for 
incoming travelers to Hawai‘i. The program is now scheduled to begin on 
Sept. 1. This means all travelers entering the State of Hawai‘i will be 
subject to the mandatory 14-day quarantine until Sept. 1, when the pre-
travel testing program is scheduled to begin. 
 
Once launched, the pre-travel testing program overview includes: 

 Travelers exempt from the 14-day quarantine if they test negative after 
taking a COVID-19 test no more than 72 hours in advance of travel /// 
The test must be a nucleic acid amplification test or NAAT test conducted 
at a CLIA-certified laboratory /// If test results are not available by the 
time of arrival in Hawaiʻi, the traveler will remain in quarantine until their 
test results are received /// If the test results are negative and can be 
verified, the traveler will then be exempt from the quarantine /// All 
travelers are subject to the pre-test requirement, including children of all 
ages /// Travelers are responsible for the cost of the test - No commercial 
testing will be provided at Hawaiʻi airports. 
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TUNE IN! July 21st Committee meeting @ 3pm, Hilo: 

 
Comm. 996: Update from HPD re: status of 

missing/runaway children in Hawaiʻi County.  

 

Comm. 997: Presentation on human trafficking by 

Farshad Talebi, State Human Trafficking Coordinator, Deputy 

Attorney General at Hawaiʻi Dept. of the Attorney General, 

discussing current trafficking issues, statistics, and solutions for 

each county. 

Watch live: http://hawaiicounty.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=1 

Provide written testimony: counciltestimony@hawaiicounty.gov 

Provide in-person testimony: Public Testimony will be taken during the meeting 

via videoconference from the conference room across from the Hilo Council 

Chambers at 25 Aupuni St and at the Kona Council Office Conference Room at 

West HI Civic Center, Blgd A.  Testifiers are required to wear a mask that 

covers their mouth and nose, physically distance from others, and sanitize prior 

to entering the testimony site. 

CONTACT US: 

 

D5 Office: 808-961-8263 

Matt’s Cell: 808-430-7990 

The monthly expenditure report for the Coronavirus Relief 
Fund from March 1 – June 30, 2020 is as follows: 
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